10th Forum on Curricular Issues ( FOCI )

10th Forum on Curricular Issues (FOCI) was hosted by Sabancı University on December 11-12, 2014. Meltem TURAN EROĞLU attended the Forum as the representative of DFL and Atılım University. 
The Forum aimed at seeking answers to questions like “Do our preparatory and freshman English programmes complement one another?”, “How much do we really know about each other’s programmes?”, “What are the similarities between our curricula and how can we build on these?”, “In what ways are our aims and approaches different and what implications do these have for the curriculum?”, “What opportunities are there for mutual support? What can we learn from each other?”

In order to exchange opinions and share experiences as these questions are addressed, the representatives from various universities and institutions formed groups to approach the main issue (i.e. how to make the collaboration between preparatory and freshman programs more effective) from different angles. These groups focused on sub-topics “To EAP or Not to EAP?”, “Teachers’ Perceptions & Perceptions of Teachers”, “Learners’ Perceptions & Experiences”, “Prep and Post-prep Curriculum Design”, and “Communication, Culture & Collaboration.”
The groups brainstormed possible solutions to problems or obstacles impeding the fruitful cooperation between the preparatory and freshman programs. At the end of the Forum, all groups shared their opinions and solutions with the other groups, which turned out to be quite inspiring for the partipants. 
